
 

 

6 September 2019 
 
 
Adam S Docherty 
 
By email: fyi-request-10980-17920d4a@requests.fyi.org.nz   
 
 
Dear Adam 
 
Official information request for information related to an English language 
training course 
 
I refer to your request for information under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act): 
 
 

“The New Zealand Government is sponsoring a four-week English language 
training course for Vietnamese officials in preparation for the country’s ASEAN 
chairmanship in 2020. 
 
Please provide information on the cost of this sponsorship.” 
 

 

We have transferred your request to the Ministry of Foreign Affairs and Trade (MFAT). 

The information to which your request relates is believed to be more closely connected 

with the functions of MFAT. In these circumstances, we are required by section 14 of the 

Act to transfer your request. 

 

You will hear further from MFAT concerning your request. You can contact them at  

DM-ESD@mfat.govt.nz. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Georgia Tawharu 

Adviser, Information Access and Copyright 
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